
Changes to local government self-insured 
employee health care adopted
The Department of Enterprise Services (DES) Office of Risk Management has 
updated rules for school employee health insurance in WAC 200-110.

Stakeholders were invited to review the changes and provide comments through 
May 18, 2022.

Rule changes

l The School Employees Benefits Board (SEBB) has oversight over school
employees’ health insurance. In the past, school employee health insurance
was part of the local government self-insurance program that DES oversees.

l Updates the rules on solvency and audit requirements for the remaining
local governments that self-insure employee health care.

Learn more about the changes.

Enterprise Risk Management
360-407-8153 | shannon.stuber@des.wa.gov

Policy and Rulemaking Program
360-407-9209 | jack.zeigler@des.wa.gov
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